From: losangeles

To: Nye, LB
Date: 5/8/2012 7:33 AM
Subject: Re: Comment Letter—Bacteria TMDLs Revisions due 5.7.2012

FYI - for quicker review did not upload to ECM.

>>> Joyce Dillard <dillardjoyce@yahoo.com> 5/7/2012 4:33 PM >>>

We question that you have not indicated any performance measures of pipeline conditions including sewers, stormwater, gas, oil
and other fluids.

You have not asked if there are overweight trucks allowed on the streets in the WMA.

You have not analyzed any “earthquake” potential whether it be from a fault or from other vibrations.

Bacteria should be identified with some sense of the entire picture, not just a test tube.

Underground storage tanks are being omitted as a source of contamination.

Because of homelessness and other issues of vehicle living, is sewage being dumped without concern of the consequences.

This process needs to encompass a complete understanding of the issue, identification and allowances.

Cost-Benefit Analysis should be part of the process and we see none.

Public Health and Safety issues should be forefront including the disease potential of migrating birds and wildlife. Who measures
and analyzes that aspect.

We have seen approaches to TMDLs with no sense of source, cost or results.
This should not be executed as folly, but addressed in a professional, encompassing approach to a realistic solution.
Joyce Dillard

P.O. Box 31377
Los Angeles, CA 90031



